
CHECK PLEASE ONE ACT CAST 
Everyone did a phenomenal job during auditions! I was truly impressed! Health and safety are of 

utmost importance, so keeping a small cast size is a necessity this year. Please do not let this sway you 
of auditioning in the future!  

Our first rehearsal will be on Thursday, Nov. 5th after school from 2:30-4. Please bring a binder for 
your script. As of now, we will only have rehearsals on Thursdays after school in the theatre. Please 

wear a mask and follow all social distancing protocols. 

 Looking forward to another fun  year of One Act! 

Assistant Director: Copeland Tait

MALE DATERS: Luca Fiorillo

FEMALE DATERS: Victoria Malca Lecaros

GUY: Asher Sutton

GIRL: Christa Campbell

UNDERSTUDIES: Lindsey Knight and Tristan Adams




